
Sent: 22/02/2025 3:16:26 PM
Subject: Objection to DA2025/0132

Dear Council,
As a local resident I wish to object to DA2025/0132.
The traffic on this corner is already chaotic and often dangerous for pedestrians with traffic
regularly at a gridlock during peak times in the afternoon and weekends. As KFC is on the
opposite corner we have no reason for another fast food outlet and the site could be used for
much needed 3 bedroom apartments to home families who can no longer afford a house in
the area.

Regards

Sally Whitehead
87 Campbell Parade
Manly Vale.
Sent from my iPhone


